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Hello,

 

 

I wish to express support of the current dispersed camping plan for south Taylor Park, and to recommend making

the current dispersed camping plan permanent as part of the new Forest Plan.

 

 

I have been returning the Tin Cup/Taylor Park area for nearly 20 years and I very much appreciate how the flora

and fauna have been able to return to a healthier state due to the current dispersed camping plan. 

 

 

I understand that Matt McCombs and Ashley Hom have worked tirelessly and alongside users of the area to

enforce the dispersed camping Forest Order.  

 

 

Thank you,

Jonce 

 

 

-- 
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